

Superintendent's Outdial – July 17, 2020

Dear CCUSD Families,

I wanted to make sure that you all saw our Choice Options for Online School or Distance Learning to Face to Face School that were sent to you on Tuesday. If you missed the email or did not receive it, please look on the front of the CCUSD93.org website and click on the green button to read the information to help you make your school choice and a separate green button to review the Logistics. Thank you to our families who have already been able to make their choices--we know the decisions are not easy ones to make and there are different circumstances that come into play for each family.

This coming Monday evening, we have a Governing Board meeting that will include a presentation of the plans which may provide more clarification for you. Our meetings can be watched on Youtube and you can find that Youtube link on our website under the <u>Governing Board section</u>. There will also be an item to discuss the date that we return to school face-to-face. Many of you have asked if we could postpone the due date for when your choices have to be made so we are extending the due date to July 22nd at noon. If you have additional questions about the choices and you cannot find the answers on the choice document's FAQs, please call our Teaching and Learning Department on Monday at 480-575-2042 or 480-575-2018 and someone will be able to assist you.

Sincerely, Debbi Burdick, Ed.D. Superintendent